RON DESANTIS

(GOVERNOR
January 23, 2019
The Honorable Donald J. Trump
President of the United States
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500
Through: Gracia B. Szczech, Regional Administrator
FEMA Region IV
3003 Chamblee-Tucker Road
Atlanta, GA 30341
RE: Request for Modified Cost Share

Hurricane Michael
Dear Mr. President:

It was an honor to meet with you at the White House yesterday.

[ write to you today to follow up on our conversation and to thank you sincerely for
granting my request for 45 days of 100% Federal cost share for Hurricane Michael debris
removal and emergency protective measures (FEMA Categories A and B). Your decisive action
at this critical time will result in transformational improvement to recovery efforts. Hurricane

Michael survivors and all Floridians will be profoundly grateful.

Per your request, please see attached the original letter we sent to your Office on January
18, 2019 detailing our Hurricane Michael recovery needs.

I look forward to continuing to work with you on behalf of the great state of Florida.

Sincerely,

/2085

on DeSantis
Governor
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